
 
 

 
 
 
Grace period letter 
 

4th of May 2021 

 
To our stakeholders 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of 
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to heavy fluctuations in our industry 
due to the covid-19 pandemic, which has forced us to spend all of our internal resources in succeeding 
with our recurring orders.  
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s 
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will 
be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 4th of June 2021 at the latest. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Mads Bisgaard Christensen 
CEO 
 
Tel.: (+45) 2611 3859 
E-mail: mads@bricpro.com 
 

 BRICpro ApS 
  Kronprinsessegade 6, parterre 

1306 Copenhagen K 
 Denmark 

 
CVR/SE: 35637508 

www.bricpro.com 
 
 
 

  
 


